Agorda 17 f

Milly Southworth

From:

Climate Change Planning Policy <climatechange.dpd@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent:

08 November 2021 17:01

To:

Jaquie Stenson

Subject:

RE: Climate Emergency DPD Update

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Climate Emergency Development Plan Document (DPD) Examination under Regulation 24 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012

Dear Consultee,

Cornwall Council decided at a meeting on 28th September that the Climate Emergency DPD is now ready for submission for independent Examination in Public.

An independent inspector will now be appointed by the Planning Inspectorate and a schedule for the examination will be made available shortly.

If you have any questions, please email us at: climateemergencydpd@cornwall.gov.uk or call 0300 1234 151 and ask to speak to a member of the Local Plans Team.

You may also write to us by post to: Climate Emergency DPD Team Cornwall Council New County Hall Treyew Road, Truro TR1 3AY

Should you wish your name to be removed from our list of consultees please notify us by emailing: climateemergencydpd@cornwall.gov.uk or by phoning 0300 1234 151

Yours faithfully,

Climate Emergency DPD Team Planning & Sustainable Development

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.